
Progress Made on Water 
Partnership in 2014

E nsuring the long-term supply of sustainable, high-quality drinking water remains 
a priority for the city. Maintaining this critical core service is also a key part of 

implementing the recently adopted strategic plan. 

During 2014, substantial progress was made on the Lake Oswego-Tigard Water Part­
nership. The good news is, the end is in sight for the largest public works project in 
the history of Tigard, and we are on budget.

The system will carry water from the Clackamas River to Lake Oswego and Tigard. It 
is the lowest-cost option to provide a safe and reliable water supply for the long term 
for water customers served by the partnership of Lake Oswego and Tigard. The city 
was able to negotiate and acquire additional capacity at a very favorable cost on the 
$254 million project, ultimately saving millions of dollars.

The past year saw the project move from planning and permitting to construction, 
with work on the treatment plant expansion, river intake structure, piping and 
pumping facilities. 

One of our most complex and challenging undertakings, installing a new pipeline 
under the Willamette River, was completed late in the year.

Looking ahead, 2015 will be just as busy: 
  �The river intake pump station will be completed, as well as the new Waluga 

Reservoir in Lake Oswego and the Bonita Pump Station in Tigard. 

  �A new pipe will be installed under I-5 to supply water to Tigard water customers. 

  �The treatment plant will be nearly complete, and in 2016, high-quality treated 
water will be delivered into the Tigard Water Service area. 

While in the short term this project will have some higher costs up front, the result will  
be a stable supply of high-quality water for about a penny a gallon delivered to your home.

Lake Oswego · Tigard
Water Partnership
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Leaf Disposal and 
Food Drive Events 
a Success
The City of Tigard held four Leaf 
Disposal and Food Drive events 
this November and December.  
All told 591 vehicles showed up.

The events give residents a no- 
cost way to recycle their leaves, 
which also keeps the leaves out 
of city streets and storm drains.  
In conjunction with the leaf 
disposal, the city collected food 
items for Tigard’s St. Vincent de 
Paul food distribution facility.

The 2014 events netted 530 
yards of leaves and 21 barrels 
of food donations. That comes 
down to 4,200 pounds of food. 

The city wishes to thank every­
one who dropped off leaves and 
donated food. You helped to 
make the 2014 Leaf Disposal and 
Food Drive a success.

Thanks, Tigard residents.

Residents brought mounds of compostable 
leaves at four events in November and 
December. 

A recent aerial shot shows the water treatment plant that will serve the Lake Oswego-Tigard Water Partnership. 

http://www.lotigardwater.org/
http://www.lotigardwater.org/



